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STAFF-STUDENT RELATIONSHIPS 
ANNUAL REQUIRED  

Professional Development 
 
 
It is the intent of the Commerce Board of Education to encourage appropriate relationships between staff members 
and students.   
 
Therefore it is the policy of the Commerce Board of Education that each year every employee of the school district 
shall attend a professional development session about appropriate boundaries between students and staff.  This session 
will outline the school district’s policies regarding appropriate relationships and communications between staff 
members and students.   
 


